
VFW Posts Again Support 'Salute Our
Troops'

VFW Posts can register for Tractor Supply
Company’s event today!

May 09, 2017

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. and Tractor Supply
Company (TSC) are teaming up for the fifth consecutive year to make this year’s Memorial
Day weekend a community event across the
nation!

On May 27, TSC, the largest farm and ranch store chain in the United States, is offering local
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VFW Posts the opportunity to distribute “Buddy”® Poppies and program information
ranging from service officer claims assistance to scholarships and financial assistance
grants. Many Posts will also have cookouts. 

Encourage your Post to join in and register today for the “Salute Our Troops” event. 

With over 1,600 TSC stores nationwide, this is a great opportunity for the VFW to show
local communities across the nation that “No One Does More For Veterans.”
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